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Conformity of our products with EU product safety standards Regulation (EU) 2023-988 - General product safety 

We would like to inform you that our products have always complied with the requirements of Directive 
2001/95/EC of 3rd December 2001 on general product safety. This applies to all the brands we sell. 

In addition, we ensure that all our products that are initially made available on the EU market after December 12th 
2024, comply with the requirements of Regulation 2023/988 of 10th May 2023 on general product safety (‘GPSR’).  

They are already ‘safe products’ within the meaning of Art. 3 No. 2 GPSR, as we have carried out a careful risk 
analysis (risk assessment) and it has been found that they do not pose any risks to consumers under normal 
conditions of use. 

All risk analysis of our products can be found on our websites. 

Our products that are currently in your warehouse were first made available by sale to you before 13th December 
2024 in accordance with Art. 3 No. 6 GPSR. According to our examination, these products do not require any 
further adjustment in accordance with Art 51 GPSR and can be sold without hesitation. Nevertheless, we 
recommend that you carry out your own legal review of the individual circumstances that apply to you, as we are 
not authorised to make this assessment. 

 

Below the data of the producer and the responsible: 

Data of the producer 

Company name Avery Tico Srl 

Company address Via Honduras 15, 00071 Pomezia (Rome) - Italy 

Contact person it.customerservice@avery.com – +39 06 910461 

 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support. 

 

 

Stefania Tenderini 

General Manager 

Avery Tico srl 


